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Wednesday 7th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Tuesday 13th September 2016 is national Roald Dahl Day and Little Reddings are ready to 

celebrate!  

 

This year we're marking 100 years since the birth of Roald Dahl and it's going to be the biggest 

worldwide celebration of Roald Dahl Day ever! 

 

With this in mind, we will be partying for one of our most loved authors with special 

activities throughout the day and reminding ourselves of our favourite Roald Dahl 

characters.  This year's Dahlicious Dress Up Day is part of the biggest Roald Dahl Day 

party of all time. 

 

On 13 September, Roald Dahl's 100th birthday, schools 

and groups across the globe will be dressing up, having a party, and donating their 

marvellous money to Roald Dahl's Marvellous Children's Charity. 

 

The annual Dahlicious Dress Up Day raises money to help provide Roald Dahl nurses and 

family support to children in the UK living serious, rare and undiagnosed conditions.  

 

We are encouraging our staff and children to dress up as their favourite Roald Dahl character on the day and make a 

donation to the Children’s Charity.  Please give generously! 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are stuck for ideas, please visit http://www.theschoolrun.com/roald-dahl-dressing-up-costumes for some 

ideas!  Happy costuming! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

CSimmonds 
 

Miss Carly Simmonds 

Headteacher 


